
17 May 2016 

 

RE: KS1 SCIENCE EVENING THURSDAY 26 MAY 2016 4.30-5.30PM 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

This year we have run some popular Science Evenings targeted at Key Stage 2 children and we are now delighted 

to host an evening targeted specifically at Key Stage 1.  

 

We are offering this evening in Stage One on Thursday 26 May, from 4.30pm until 5.30pm. This will be a hands-on 

challenge for you to complete with your child/children offering you the chance to use all your scientific skills. All 

children attending must to be accompanied by an adult and if you are attending it would be beneficial if you wore 

clothes that are comfortable and can be easily washed (science can be messy!) 

 

As we may need to tailor the activities and location based on numbers attending, please could you indicate your 

interest by returning the slip below to your class teacher if you are planning to attend. The latest date for your 

reply is Monday 23 May. Please inform your child’s class teacher if your attendance will impact on end of day 

procedures or buses.  

 

In order for your child to take part in this Science experiment they will need to bring in a plastic action figure (a 

small one) that they don’t mind getting wet. The action figures could be anything from a superhero, to a Barbie 

doll or an Action Man. We will be able to provide a few action figures, but we would really appreciate it if children 

could bring in their own. 

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us via email at n-pitchley@bisspuxi.com or m-

hudspith@bisspuxi.com. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Natalie Pitchley/Michael Hudspith 

Primary Science Coordinators 

���� 

REPLY SLIP: KS1 SCIENCE EVENING THURSDAY 26 MAY 2016 4.30-5.30PM 

 

Child’s Name: ……………………………………….………………. Child’s class: ……………………………………… 

 

Number of people attending: …………………………………………………. 


